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Like us on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/GraftonPublicSchool

Upcoming Events

26th March & 

2nd April 
Year 5 Surf School

3rd April Cross Country 

11th April
Wheel-a-thon Major 

Fundraiser 

https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/GraftonPublicSchool


Relieving Principal’s Report

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

In light of Cyclone Alfred, I want to acknowledge and thank our school community for your 
support and flexibility during the weather event. It is a relief to see our normal school routines 
back up and running, allowing our students to fully engage in their learning and school activities 
once again.

Our Hall Opening and Badging Ceremony was a big success. It was fantastic to see so many 
parents and community members attend this special event. As I stated on the day, there are still 
some finishing touches that need to occur however, we are excited to have a functioning hall! A 
big congratulations to all our badged leaders for 2025. We have an amazing group of students who 
will be excellent role models for our younger students.

I would like to extend my congratulations to all our students in grades 3 and 5 who recently 
completed their NAPLAN assessments. We are incredibly proud of their hard work. The data from 
NAPLAN, combined with whole school and class information, will provide valuable insights into 
student performance, helping us to foster academic growth. A special thank you to Mrs Franco 
and Mrs Stephenson for their outstanding efforts in organising and managing these assessments 
over the past two weeks.

I would also like to share how much fun our Year 4 students have had at the Coffs Coast Adventure 
Centre. The camp has been a fantastic experience filled with adventure, team-building activities 
and opportunities for personal growth. It has been wonderful to hear about the students bonding 
and embracing new challenges together. Thank you to all the staff who accompanied the students 
and made this camp a memorable one!

Have a great weekend!

Warm regards,

Nick Campbell

Relieving Principal

HARMONY 
DAY 2025



Grafton Public P&C - Note from the President

Our March meeting was held on Tuesday 11th at the Primary Campus. The focus was on 
fundraising and the ways we can utilise the funds the P&C raises to positively impact 
students at Grafton Public School.  

At the meeting we discussed:
- The upcoming Easter Fundraising Raffle - to be drawn on Thursday, 10th of April
- The P&C Trivia night being held on Saturday, 14 June at the GDSC
- The school's priorities and support needs, from big items like additional shelter for the 
Infants Campus Pickup Area down to additional classroom resources; and
- Finding parents willing to join the current P&C Executive (Luke Stanford, Carla Taylor and I)  
as either Treasurer or Secretary to help out when we elect new officers at the Annual 
General Meeting on Tuesday, April 8 (If you're interested, please get in touch via 
gpspandcsecretary@gmail.com).

What was decided at the meeting:
- Funding $1700 of additional reading resources to support inclusive classrooms
- To provide a $100 cheque for students reaching State level in sport/academic disciplines - 
1 per discipline. Parents can access this assistance by applying through the school office; 
and
- A new policy to allow additional funding support for students and teams in special 
circumstances - again applications can be made through the school office.

I'd like to invite all families and kids to the Annual General Meeting at 5:30pm on Tuesday, 
8 April at the Library on the Primary Campus. Please email P&C Secretary Bec Milligan on 
gpspandcsecretary@gmail.com if you need more information.

Duncan McKimm
Grafton Public P&C President



Easter Raffle – Get Your Tickets Now!
Our School P&C Easter Raffle is here, and we have 9 fabulous prizes up for grabs!
1st Prize: A generous donation from Sweet Temptations
8 Easter Packages filled with delicious chocolates and fun art & craft goodies!
Tickets are just $1 each!
Use the QR Code or the link provided to purchase yours now.
Raffle will be drawn at our Easter Picnic on Thursday 10th of April.
https://www.raffletix.com.au?ref=pp6dz

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.raffletix.com.au%2F%3Fref%3Dpp6dz&data=05%7C02%7CSelina.OLoughlin1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ca6f0c50164854d3c77fa08dd68010e79%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638781075960797583%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4MgGJI7%2F0udoyJB3424yHdndweqklubafVl2h7%2FJ5vU%3D&reserved=0


Year 4 Excursion – 
Coffs Coast Adventure Centre

Year 4 have had a massive three days of 
fun and excitement completing the 

skywire, giant swing, archery, zone ball, 
canoeing, ladder logs and commando 

course. There have been lots of highlights 
so far with teamwork, resilience and 

respect of their peers.
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